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YOUR PARISH, YOUR SAY
LEWKNOR PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN

UPDATE FROM THE PARISH FETE AND SHOW ON 15 SEPTEMBER

Members of the Neighbourhood Planning team put on a display showing two pieces of work that are currently being 
undertaken, and asked for residents’ views on them. 

The first was a display showing views within the Parish that we think should be protected from future development. 
Photographs of 15 views were presented with a map showing where they were taken.  People were asked to indicate which 
views they thought were the most important to protect by attaching coloured circles to the relevant photographs.

Another piece of work currently being undertaken is to identify open green spaces within the Parish that should be given 
protection from development. Potential sites have been identified and these were shown to residents who were asked for 
their views on them.

Both displays attracted a lot of interest and valuable feedback was received from those who took part. This will be fed into 
the neighbourhood planning process.

Thank you to everyone who took part. 

If you would like to know more, please visit our website lewknorparishnp.org
‘Rolling road closures’ will then continue along the route. They will involve highways and junctions with access roads onto the route, 
closing for short periods while the race passes through. The length of closure depends on how dispersed the riders are.

Typically, the lead motorcycle instigating the closure is 15 minutes ahead of the lead rider. The closure then remains in place until 
all riders and race cars have passed through. The event organisers advice is to look at the route of the race and avoid that road for 
about one hour either side of the predicted time of the race passing through.

LOCAL ROAD CLOSURES LOCATIONS ALONG THE ROUTE ARE LISTED BELOW.
Market Place, Henley-on-Thames
Hart Street
Thameside
New Street
A4130 Bell Street
Northfield End
Fairmile
B480 Lower Assendon to Patemore Lane
Greenfield Watlington
Hill Road
B4009

Neighbourhood	Plan	–	Update	from	the	Parish	Fete	and	Show	on	15	September	

Members	of	the	Neighbourhood	Planning	team	put	on	a	display	showing	two	pieces	of	work	that	are	currently	being	undertaken,	and	asked	for	residents’	views	on	them.		

The	?irst	was	a	display	showing	views	within	the	Parish	that	we	think	should	be	protected	from	future	development.	Photographs	of	15	views	were	presented	with	a	map	showing	where	they	were	taken.		People	were	asked	to	indicate	which	views	they	thought	were	the	most	important	to	protect	by	attaching	coloured	circles	to	the	relevant	photographs.	

Another	piece	of	work	currently	being	undertaken	is	to	identify	open	green	spaces	within	the	Parish	that	should	be	given	protection	from	development.	Potential	sites	have	been	identi?ied	and	these	were	shown	to	residents	who	were	asked	for	their	views	on	them.	

Both	displays	attracted	a	lot	of	interest	and	valuable	feedback	was	received	from	those	who	took	part.	This	will	be	fed	into	the	neighbourhood	planning	process.	
Thank	you	to	everyone	who	took	part.	




